
 
 

Notice: YazzApp Will Be Discontinued On 31 December 2024  

 

The Management would like to inform that YazzApp will be discontinued on 31 

December 2024, 5:30 P.M.  

 

We would like to remind all YazzApp users to utilise all of your remaining Yazz Tokens 

and Reward Points in your YazzApp account before this date to enjoy the most of your 

benefits. Any unused Yazz Tokens and Reward Points will expire after the 

abovementioned date and are non-refundable. 

 

Although YazzApp has been discontinued, you can still learn about financial literacy 

through our articles and videos on our Website > Resources > Learning Hub as well as 

through our Instagram, Tik Tok and YouTube pages. 

 

We truly appreciate and thank you for your continued support of YazzApp.  

 

The Management of Public Mutual  

11 October 2024 


